Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health
Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Shannon Suhodolsky and | am a mother of three beautiful boys. The reason |
support House Bill 248 is because every American should have the right to choose what they will
or will not inject into themselves. Some of these vaccines are showing to not be effective
against variants and we do not know what the short and long term side effects will be. | am
unwilling to test these on myself or my children.

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of
House Bill 248.

Sincerely,

Shannon Suhodolsky





